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Sometimes, you just know you’re seeing something
special. That was the case in 1997 when the WWF was
in some real trouble. WCW was beating them from one
side of the Monday Night Wars to the other but help
was on the way. The stars of the past, present and
future were coming together and there wasn’t much
that could be done to stop them. The year was far
from perfect though with some bad ideas, but the
stuff that worked is about as good as it ever got.

In this book, I’ll be looking at all fifty two
episodes of Monday Night Raw from 1997 as I try to
find out what worked and didn’t over the course of
the entire year. Each one will be broken down match
by match and segment by segment. Included will be
analysis and ratings for the shows to see why the
year is remembered so poorly.

The book runs about 345 pages and is available on
Amazon both in a physical paperback for $10.99 or an
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e-book format for $2.99. In case you don’t have a
Kindle, there are plenty of FREE apps you can get
from Amazon for pretty much any electronic device,
all of which are available at this link.

You can pick up the book from Amazon here in
paperback and here as an e-book.

And from the UK Amazon here in paperback and here as
an e-book.

Or if you’re in another country with its own Amazon
page, just search “KB Raw 1997” and it should be the
first thing to come up.

Also you can still get any of my previous books on
the Intercontinental Championship, Monday Night Raw
from 1997, 1998, 2001, 2003 and the first half of
2014, Smackdown 2003, Monday Nitro from 1995-1999,
In Your House, Summerslam, Starrcade, ECW Pay Per
Views, Royal Rumble, Saturday Night’s Main Event,
the WWF and WCW pay per views from 1998,
Wrestlemania, WWE Grab Bag and Clash of the
Champions, NXT Volumes I, II and III at my author’s
page here.

I hope you like it and shoot me any questions you
might have.
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